
7th July 2024 – 6th Sunday after Trinity 

Services this Sunday; 10.30am Marown BCP HC & 6.30pm Baldwin Mariners Choir Service 

followed by refreshments then community hymn singing 

Services next Sunday 14th July; 10.30am Marown BCP MP & 6.30pm Baldwin BCP HC 

 

Coming up……  

*Chapter Court meets at St George’s & All Saints in Douglas 7.30pm this Tuesday 9th July, 

all our welcome to support our churchwardens as they take their oaths of office. 

 

*The next PCC meeting is on Monday 15th July 7pm in Marown Church. 

 

*The next Western Mission partnership meeting is on Tuesday 23rd July in Marown 

Church. 

 

*Island Spirituality Network - On Saturday 13 July, 10am-1pm at St John’s Mill, the 

speaker will be Revd Katy Canty from Liverpool Diocese, who has spent many years in 

prison chaplaincy. Her theme will be “Heartbreak, Hope and Holy Moments”. All 

welcome. 

 

*St Maughold’s Week 2024- a time to celebrate "the cradle of Manx Christianity".  The 

festival runs from Saturday 27 July to Sunday 4 August, with a range of special concerts, 

workshops and talks – as well as cottage garden teas, of course! See the poster and list of 

events displayed in Marown & St Luke’s churches for full details. 

 

*The Port St Mary Beach Mission is preparing for another exciting fortnight of activities for 

0–17-year-olds from 28th July to 9th August. Activities take place daily (Monday to Friday) 

in six age groups, and we expect an average daily attendance of over 200 children and 

teenagers. We're looking for more people to join the team whether full time or part time. If 

you are available and willing to serve God in this way, or if you would like more 

information, please contact hub@sumt.im 

mailto:hub@sumt.im


*Manx Pilgrimage; The Triskelion Way is a pilgrimage trail running 37 miles (60km) across 

the Isle of Man through stunning coast and hill scenery, linking the historic centres of 

Rushen Abbey, Peel Cathedral and Maughold. 

Join Phil and Sue for any or all of a 4-day walk along the entire route, from Friday 30 August 

to Monday 2 September - a chance to take time out for reflection, poetry, prayer, and 

silence. Go to https://pilgrimageisleofman.im/triskelion-way/   to find out more or contact 

Phil Craine 07624 437248 philcraine44@gmail.com  

or Sue Jackson 07624 432814 jacksonsanne@hotmail.com 

 

This week we pray…  

*for the life of our nation following the Tynwald Day celebrations and for the 

new government elected for Westminster.  We pray for all nations holding 

elections and, especially, for those countries who strive for the privileges of democracy.  May 

we never take our system for granted. 

 

*for our Western Mission Partnership and particularly for our brothers and sisters at 

 St James Church Dalby on their 185th anniversary weekend. 

 

*for all church musicians, for The mariners choir as they visit St Luke’s Church and for our 

organists Kath Blackburn and Don Roworth, for their talents so generously shared with us. 

 

*for those suffering illness or bereavement, loneliness or anxiety, financial concerns or 

relationship worries.  RIP Gwen Passman whose funeral will be at Douglas Borough 

Crematorium 1.15pm on Thursday 18th July 

 

Our parish website can be found at; http://marownchurch.com 

And don’t forget you can also find us on Facebook 
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